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DRACONIAN THC LIMITS ON HEMP PRODUCTS IN CALIFORNIA 

COULD COLLAPSE MARKET


An Amendment Filed By The California Department of Public Health Would Eliminate

The State’s Broad Spectrum And Full Spectrum Hemp And CBD Extract Market


Washington D.C. — Today, the U.S. Hemp Roundtable sent out an urgent action alert calling on hemp 
stakeholders, consumers and advocates to help stop a concerted effort to eliminate the state’s broad 
spectrum and full spectrum hemp and CBD extract market.  Click here to read the alert. 

 

AB 420 has been introduced by longtime hemp champion State Assemblywoman Cecilia Aguiar-Curry as 
an effort to clean up provisions in the current hemp law and crack down on bad actors in the space. 
Unfortunately, marijuana monopolists in the state are trying to use this vehicle to impose draconian THC 
limits on hemp and CBD products which would eliminate the broad and full spectrum hemp 
marketplace. 

 

Now, the California Department of Public Health just joined the fray, offering a poison pill amendment 
that would set the limit for total THC in hemp at an infinitesimal 0.001 mg/g.

 

“The proposed 0.001 mg/g total THC limitation on hemp products in California would severely cripple, if 
not completely collapse, the state’s hemp-derived cannabinoid market while having a devastating impact 
on the industry nationwide,” said U.S. Hemp Roundtable General Counsel, Jonathan Miller. “We hope 
Hemp Supporters will act now to help protect broad spectrum and full spectrum hemp products.” 

 

California Hemp Supporters are encouraged to use the U.S. Hemp Roundtable State Action Center to 
contact Assemblywoman Aguiar-Curry, urging her to block the efforts attempting to impose draconian 
THC milligram caps on hemp products by sharing personally how such limits would negatively impact 
your farm, business, livelihood or personal wellness. 


###

ABOUT

 

The U.S. Hemp Roundtable is the hemp industry’s national advocacy organization, a coalition of dozens of 
leading companies and organizations committed to safe hemp and CBD products. The Roundtable 
proudly works in partnership with the industry's leading national, regional and state grassroots 
organizations, and is leading the way forward for hemp and CBD products through education and action. 
More at hempsupporter.com.
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Good afternoon ______,


Below and attached you will find a release calling on California Hemp Supporters to help 
defeat a concerted effort to eliminate the broad spectrum and full spectrum hemp and CBD 
extract market in California. Please consider covering and feel free to reach out if you have 
any questions or would like to speak with U.S. Hemp Roundtable leadership. Thank you and 
enjoy the Labor Day weekend! 
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